
1. Acknowledgment of the City’s Annual Comprehensive Financial Report for Fiscal
Year 2023-2024.



 

The City of Palm Bay, Florida

LEGISLATIVE MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Matthew Morton, City Manager

THRU: Larry Wojciechowski, Finance Director

DATE: May 29, 2025

RE: Acknowledgment of the City’s Annual Comprehensive Financial Report for 
Fiscal Year 2023-2024.

SUMMARY:
Presentation and letter of findings are attached for review and acknowledgement.

REQUESTING DEPARTMENT:
Finance

FISCAL IMPACT:
None

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:
Acknowledgment of FY 2023-2024 Annual Comprehensive Financial Report.

ATTACHMENT:
1. report forthcoming 
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